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Darlene Standley - Re: Amerlcan Water Management audit
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From: Darlene Standley
To: Busch, Jim

Date: 7/15/2009 12:38 PM
Subject: Re: American Water Management audit

Mr. Busch

The Authority opened a docket to consider the RFP of TN American Water for Tennessee operations, Docket 09-00086. You can
access the filings in this docket via our website.

During consideration of the Tennessee RFP the panel was interested if any states would consider joining in a multi-state audit.
For this reason, the states were contacted and requested to advise the Authority of their interest.

Should this docket proceed to the establishment of a multi-state audit; all states notifying the Authority of interest in such an
audit will be contacted. Therefore, please advise if Missouri is interested in a muiti-state audit.

Darlene Standley, Utilities Division Chief
Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243-0505
darlene.standley@state.tn.us

>>> "Busch, Jim" <jim.busch@psc.mo.gov> 7/15/2009 9:27 AM >>>
Darlene,

My name is Jim Busch and | am the Manager of the Water & Sewer Department at the Missouri Public Service Commission. |
received a letter from the Chairman of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority regarding the potential for a multi-state management
audit of American Water. | have been out on vacation for the last two weeks and thus have just received this letter. Is there still
time to participate if Missouri was willing?

Thanks,

Jim

Jim Busch

Manager — Water and Sewer Department
Missouri Public Service Commission

573-751-7529
Jim.busch@psc.mo.gov
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